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ITEM TO BE CONSIDERED 
Subject:  Preliminary Engineering (PE) agreement concerning the proposed Hillsborough Train Station  
 
Attachments: 
Preliminary Engineering (PE) Agreement 
 
Summary: 
This reimbursement agreement provides for preliminary engineering plans for the new Hillsborough Train Station.  
Norfolk Southern Railway and North Carolina Railroad Company will review the municipality’s plans for a passenger 
boarding platform, pedestrian overpass, drainage features, ditches, culverts, and other associated structures, and 
Norfolk Southern Railway will design signal modifications for the proposed Hillsborough Train Station on the North 
Carolina Railroad Corridor. The municipality will be responsible for all costs associated with this agreement.   
 
Financial impacts: 
Costs are reimbursable under municipal funding agreement and can be absorbed by existing project budget. 
 
Staff recommendation and comments: 
None 
 
Action requested: 
Approve and authorize town manager to execute Preliminary Engineering (PE) agreement concerning the proposed 
Hillsborough Train Station with North Carolina Department of Transportation, Norfolk Southern Railway Company, 
and North Carolina Railroad Company. 
 

 


